Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: David Allen
Subject: RE: OAKLAND TRUCK STOP REMEDIATION
David,

I spoke with staff at the UST Cleanup Fund yesterday regarding case RO0085. We are
currently considering their comments regarding the proposed scope of work.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone

510-337-9335 fax
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

L oe—--- Original Message-----
From: David Allen [mailto:dallen®aquascienceengineers.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2008 4:17 BPM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: CAKLAND TRUCK STOP REMEDIATION

Jerry,

Just thought I'd keep you in the loop. As of yesterday, The USTCF has had out Pre-
Approval Request package for the remediation at Qakland Truck Stop for 8 weeks. They
still have not provided a response of any kind.

Yesterday, I spoke with Ronald Duff at the USTCF to explain my concern.

After a long conversation, he assured me that he would get someone to work on it ASAP. As
soon as I get word from the USTCF, I'll let you know what they said. Regards.

David Allen

Vice President

Agqua Science Engineers, Inc.

55 Oak Court, Suite 220, Danville, CA 94526
925.820.9391 (office)

925.837.4853 (fax)

825.819.0963 {mobile)
dallen@aquagcienceengineers.com




